

14 Campus Boulevard Newtown Square, PA 19073 Phone: +1 610 358 4600 Fax: +1 610 355 1661 Email: pmief@pmi.org PMIEF.org

13 December 2019

Tiziano Villa, Partner The Project Management Lab Via Paganini 15 20131 Milano, Italy

Dear Tiziano,

On behalf of the Project Management Institute Educational Foundation (PMIEF) Board of Directors, volunteers and staff, I am writing to extend our sincere thanks to The Project Management Lab for your commitment to our work and for your continued support.

As a PMIEF Leadership Society Member, The Project Management Lab joins others in helping us create transformational change in the lives of youth through project management; no-cost educational resources; community-based workshops and training programs, as well as, scholarships for deserving youth, educators, nonprofit staff and emerging practitioners.

By providing project management knowledge to youth, they also gain an increased ability to be more organized, think critically, communicate effectively and collaborate with others -- all essential skills for success in this globally competitive world. And it's your generosity that helps to bring this to fruition!

Your support will help PMIEF invest in new programs for youth, creating greater impact and scalability through increased engagement with nonprofit and non-governmental organizations around the globe who serve youth.

We truly could not do all that we do without your support! Thank you!

With gratitude,

Jeannette L. Barr, MS, Executive Director